
 

 Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

 

 
Dear Parents, 
  
The Government has recently announced that Monday 8th May 2023 is to be a Bank Holiday, following His 
Majesty the King's Coronation on 6th May 2023. 
  
For Year 6 children - Please bear in mind, the week beginning 8th May 2023  is currently scheduled to be 
SATS week. All children must be in school in the days prior to, and the days following the Bank Holiday. We 
will update you with more specific information regarding the SAT's test timetable when we receive further 
DFE guidance 
  
Please note - no requests to leave school early at the end of the previous week will be authorised. 
  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Arnold 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

  


